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3rd February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

EYFS Reading Workshop 
 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Early Years Reading Workshop on Monday 7th 
February at 12.30pm on Zoom. 
 
We will be sharing what the children are learning in Reception and how we support them 
in class. We will aim to de-mystify phonics and give you a variety of strategies to support 
your child with their reading at home.  
 
The Zoom session will be recorded and uploaded to the website so you can access it 
after the session if the time is not convenient for you or if you wish to watch any of it 
again. We will be on hand to answer your questions during the session and, if you watch 
it at another time, we are very happy to pick up any questions you may have following the 
session.  
 
The Zoom link for attending the session will be emailed out on Monday morning. If you 
have any questions regarding the meeting, then please speak to Mrs Griffin or Mr 
Sapsford.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Flora Griffin    Kate Dowdall 
EYFS/ Phonics Lead  Assistant Headteacher/ English Lead 
 
 


